Dear Layout Provider:  


The 17th annual Great NWA Model Train Show will be on Saturday, February 29,2020.  The venue is at the Benton County Fair Grounds, Bentonville, AR located on Hwy 12 west of Bentonville. Exit I-49 at exit 85, Hwy 12 west.(7640 SW Regional Airport Blvd, Bentonville, AR)


The Fair Grounds has given us Friday February 28,  for set-up.


RV spaces are available at $35.00/day for electrical & water hookup.  Contact Benton County Fairgrounds—303-516-9438---for reservations.

There will be food service available the day of the show.


The check in will be at the front door of the exhibit hall.  There you will get information of  layout location and badges.  No one will be admitted to the floor during show hours without badges
You must notify us of your layout participation by December 15, 2019  


Please notify your club members at your next meeting or through your next newsletter of the Great NWA Model Train Show.
  
For more info, contact:
Keith Johnson, 479-871-2802,   






train072@cox.net 





Or 
John Bennett, 479-855-1113, 







sloopjb@cox.net

Send forms to:  Great NWA Train Show



     P. O. Box1283, Farmington. AR  72730

